
Septembe r 5, 1974 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has sent a letter to the Speaker of the House of Representatives 
requesting Congressional consideration for a supplemental appropriation 
for the fiscal year 1975 in the amount of $1,000,000 for the Council on Wage 
and Price Stability in the Executive Office of the President. These funds 
are needed for salaries and expenses. 
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